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Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 10:11 AM on 22 Feb 2018 from Ms Karen Reynolds.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land North Of Milton Road Adderbury Oxfordshire 

	Proposal:
	Change of use of agricultural land to sport/recreation and community use, Class D2 

	Case Officer:
	Caroline Ford 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Ms Karen Reynolds

	Address:
	Well House, The Green, Adderbury, Banbury OX17 3ND



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	This application has my full support as the current facilities in the village are not fit for purpose and cause increased traffic and dangerous parking situations on very narrow, single track, residential roads which already struggle to serve the needs of their residents. Creating a new facility on the outskirts of the village will direct traffic flow along open verged, two way roads where there is also ample space to accommodate good pedestrian and cycle routes to the facility. 
As Adderbury has been expanding at a considerable rate this new space will provide much needed sport and leisure facilities suitable for a village of this size and space for our larger community groups to meet, much better children's facilites and more space for the arts, learning and support groups for residents.



